
 

Meeting Minutes 
March 24, 2009 

 
 

In Attendance: 
Members: John Meade, Michael Hersey, Frederick Komenda, Guile Wood   
Staff: Eric Shufelt, Marina Manager, Joe Gibbs, Mooring Officer 
Council Liaison: Frederick Chirigotis 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER:  
 Chairman John Meade called the meeting to order at 7:05pm. 
 
II. MINUTES: 
 Motion was made and approved to accept the minutes of February 24, 2009. 
 
III.       NOTICES OF INTENT (NOI): 
  None. 
 
IV. MOORING APPEALS: 
 Outwin – Centerville River. 
 Motion approved to table until April 28, 2009.  
 
V. OLD BUSINES:  
            Aquaculture Permit Renewal – Hayes (West Bay + Cotuit) 
            No objections. 
 
VI. NEW BUSINESS: 
 *Proposed Marina Waiting List Lottery  
 Will take applications for the lottery from April 1 to May 1 for all Town marinas 
 adding 25 names to each waitlist – No objections. 
 * Gary Brown invited the committee to attend/get a table at the Fisherman’s Yard 
 sale at the VFW on April 25 & 26. 
 *Wayne Kurker was inquiring about increasing the amount of moorings in the Town 
 of Barnstable. The Mooring Report will be put on the Town’s website and a copy of 
 the report will be emailed to Mr. Kurker. 
  
VII. CORRESPONDENCE:  
 Edward Campbell (Mooring Waitlist renewal - late)     
 There is no appeal process for waitlists. 
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VIII.    HARBORMASTER REPORT:  
 *Joe Gibbs reported that 126 people did not renew their place on the waitlist leaving 1325 people. 
 Waitlists will be posted on the web. Mooring permits are due back March 31, 2009. Those that do not 
 renew on time will be able to renew for a late fee of $25 until May 14, 2009.  
 *Eric Shufelt reported that Barnstable Harbor slips will be installed starting mid-April. There are 25 
 new floats replacing the old. Boats are starting to go into the other marinas. Marina waitlists are on the 
 web. Forms for the lottery will also be on the site. Hiring for seasonal help has started.  
 
IX. ADJOURNMENT:  
 The meeting adjourned at 8:15pm. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Mary McGaughey 
Administrative Assistant 
 
 
 

Next Meeting: 
    April 28, 2009 @ 7pm.  

 
   

 


